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Good Morning,

| have been asked by Mr. Josh Cabral if | had interest in becoming a full member of the Cemetery
Commission as there is now an opening on the Commission. | am interested in becoming a full
member of the Commission versus the Auxillary status that | currently have. He asked that | put this in
writing and submit it to the Town Clerk's Office. If there is anything else needed please let me know.

Regards,
Jennifer R. Ouellette
Auxiliary Member Cemetery Commission



